
 
 
From: Zweledinga Mfeya <Zweledinga.Mfeya@capetown.gov.za>  
Sent: Thursday, 22 July 2021 17:21 
To: Bianca Van Reenen <Bianca.VanReenen@capetown.gov.za> 
Subject: RE: Applications for Extended Liquor Trading Hours Pick 'n Pay (Klipkop De La Rey) - 
WCP/028089 

 
Good day Bianca 
 
Please find revised comments from Planning Branch: 
 
Erf 11097, Parow is zone Local Business (LB2). The sale of liquor was already in existence prior to the 
new zoning scheme and was permitted under the old Parow scheme. Notwithstanding the Local 
Business zoning, the sale of liquor is therefore regarded as non-conforming use right and therefore 
permitted and supported by us. 
 
Therefore, this office have no objection for renewal applications for the extension of liquor trading 
hours for Pick 'n Pay (Klipkop De La Rey) - WCP/028089 Monday to Saturday and Sunday Trading for 
OFF-consumption premises, subject to City of Cape Town Liquor Trading days and Hours By-law 2013 
as amended. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Z.  Mfeya 
 
 
 
From: Bianca Van Reenen <Bianca.VanReenen@capetown.gov.za>  
Sent: Thursday, 01 July 2021 15:51 
To: Tess Kotze <tess.kotze@capetown.gov.za> 
Cc: Nadene Abagail Hermanus <Nadine.Hermanus@capetown.gov.za> 
Subject: Applications for Extended Liquor Trading Hours Pick 'n Pay (Klipkop De La Rey) - 
WCP/028089 

 
Good day Ms Kotze 
 

Attached hereto, please find the renewal applications for the extension of liquor trading hours for 
Pick 'n Pay (Klipkop De La Rey) - WCP/028089 Monday to Saturday and Sunday Trading for OFF-
consumption premises. 
 

Kindly provide your comments by no later than 15 July 2021.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Bianca van Reenen 

Secretary - Subcouncil 6 – Area Central - Urban Management 

1st Floor, Bellville Civic Centre, Voortrekker Road, Bellville 
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Tel: 021 444 3716 
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CCT Contacts | CCT Online Services | Report a fault online | Account Queries | Find your councillor 
|COVID-19 |CCT Media and News 
 
Numerous resources have been made available to the public regarding COVID-19. These include: 

• The NICD Hotline on 0800 029 999 operates seven days a week, 24 hours a day 

• The Western Cape Provincial Government Hotline on 021 928 4102 

• https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 

• https://www.westerncape.gov.za/dept/health 

• www.nicd.ac.za 

• WhatsApp:  0600 123 456 
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